
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Bcc: Adrian Blair; Brendan Shea
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 480881
Date: Tuesday, 10 February 2015 11:05:14 a.m.

Good morning Tony,

Thank you for your email of 13 January 2015 requesting the date and time a complaint
 was lodged with the DCC  which resulted in the issuing of two Stationary Vehicle
 Offences (P9674711 and P9674712) on 6 January 2015.

You have informed us that you have already asked informally for the date and time that
 the complaint had been made, but provision of this information has been declined.

Your request has been considered under the provisions of LGOIMA and the following
 response is provided.

The information you have requested is refused pursuant to sections 7(2)(a) and 7(2)(c)
(i) of LGOIMA. Withholding the information is necessary to protect the privacy of the
 person making the complaint (section 7(2)(a)).  Withholding the information is also
 necessary, because, if we made the information available to you, then this would be
 likely to prejudice the supply of similar information, and it is in the public interest that
 such information should continue to be supplied.(section 7(2)(c)(i)).  People who make
 complaints to the DCC are assured that details of the complaint are kept confidential –
 without this assurance, many people would be unwilling to lodge complaints.

As we have refused to provide you with information, you have the right, pursuant to
 section 27 of LGOIMA to have our decision to refuse to provide information, reviewed by
 the Office of the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Tony  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 January 2015 4:57 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 480881
 

Tony has submitted a LGOIMA request - 480881.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
This request is with regard to two Stationary Vehicle Offences (P9674711 and P9674712).
 We have been told (by P Tomlinson Customer Services Agency) that these were issued in
 response to a complaint. We asked informally for the date and time that the complaint had
 been made, but provision of this information has been declined. I would now like to lodge
 an official information request for the date and time the complaint was lodged. Many
 thanks.

File attachment
No file uploaded

mailto:Adrian.Blair@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:Brendan.Shea@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/


Name
Tony Zaharic

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number




